
Welcome! On behalf of the National Council of Child Support Directors (NCCSD), congratulations on your appointment as [Acting/Interim] IV-D Director of [state/territory]. I hope you find this work as fulfilling and rewarding as I do.  

NCCSD is a great resource for helping you address ideas, problems, and questions. If you need to bounce ideas or questions off someone, I’m glad to listen and share what I know. I’ve also copied NCCSD President Jim Fleming (ND), Vice President Michele Cristello (MA), and Treasurer Liesa Stockdale (UT) so that you will have their email contact information.

IV-D Directors’ Directory
Please check your contact information listed below for the directors’ directory and let me know if anything needs to be corrected or added.
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Check out the NCCSD Listserv and Website 
You will soon be added to the NCCSD listserv. This is a great way to ask questions and to quickly communicate with the other child support directors. You will receive an email invitation to join the NCCSD listserv. You will also receive an email with a user ID and password to join the private NCCSD website. If you don’t receive an invitation, or have questions or problems, please contact websitecommittee@nccsd.net.  

Please let me know if anything goes awry or if you need any help at all. 
I look forward to working with you, and again extend my warmest congratulations on your new position!
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